
Phone Rule 

(a) First , Second and Third Year students are not permitted to have mobile phones on their 

person / on school premises during the school day . If there is an emergency which 

requires communication with home students should speak to a member of staff . 

(b) Senior students ( Transition Year,  Fifth Year and Sixth Year ) should have their mobile 

phones ( including all bluetooth devices ) powered off at all times during the school day unless 

an exemption is given by a member of staff. 

The phone policy for senior students will be amended in September 2025 in line with Circular 

0055/2025 and in consultation with the school community. 

(c) Phones, which are being used inappropriately in any way, during school time will be met 

with school sanctions, which could include phone confiscation and detention . 

(d) The use of the camera or the recording device in the mobile phone is forbidden at all 

times during the school day.  A student who uses the camera or recording device in an 

inappropriate way, coming to or going from school, downtown during lunchtime or while 

away on a school trip could incur detention or suspension from school . 

 


